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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Tuesday 22nd November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As previously communicated, pupils attending dance club are working hard to open Norwood’s Got Talent on 

Thursday 15th December.  Pupils will be required to stay in school for the duration of the show.  Pupils will need to be 

collected from the Year 3 classroom door no later than 6:15pm by an adult.  You are of course welcome to 

purchase tickets to come and watch the performance and your child on stage.  

 

Once pupils have performed, they will be able to sit and watch the show accompanied by Norwood Staff.  There is no 

need to purchase a ticket for your child to watch the show.  

 

I would like for all pupils to be in costume for the show and to keep it simple, I have decided on black leggings / 

trousers and a brightly coloured top.  If pupils wish to wear leg warmers, they are more than welcome too.  Pupils 

should also have trainers or suitable shoes.  Hair must be tied back and earrings need to be removed.  Pupils will have 

time to get changed after school so should bring their costumes in a named bag.  Staff will also be on hand backstage 

to support as needed. 

 

Pupils who are performing in the final, will have time to get changed before their act and will remain back stage with 

the other finalists and Norwood Staff for the duration of the show.  

 

The show will be recorded with DVDs available to purchase at a later date, therefore no recording or photography will 

be allowed by parents/carers. Please complete the reply slip below to either give or not give permission for your child 

to feature in the recording. 

 

Pupils should also bring a drink and snack to eat before the performance.  

 

Please fill in and return the slip below via admin@norwoodschool.co.uk no later than Monday 5th December to give 

your child permission to stay and perform on Thursday 15th December.   

 

If you have any questions, please ask. 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                         Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher / PE Lead             Head Teacher 

 

Name of child:                                                                       Year group: _________________________________                                           

 

I give / do not give permission for my child to perform in Norwood’s Got Talent on Thursday 15th December. 

 

I do / do not give permission for my child to appear on the DVD.  

 

I understand that my child will need to be collected from the Year 3 classroom door no later than 6:15pm. 

 

My child will be collected by: _____________________________________ Relation to child: _____________________________________                                                                                                      

 

Signed: ________________________________ Parent/Carer Date: ___________________________________                                                                                                                   

 

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

